

19 September 2016

Mr Ray J Smith
Fyi.org.nz
fyi-request-4490-71cc90fa@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Smith

Extension of time to answer Official Information Request

I refer to your official information request of 23 August 2016 where you requested the following information:

- 1. Could you please share with the Performance Improvement Framework reviews that have been conducted to help Callaghan Innovation to continuously improve?
- 2. Could you please share the staff engagement surveys?

Given the scope of this request, we will not be able to respond within the timeframe set out in the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA). Accordingly, Callaghan Innovation has decided to extend the time limit for responding to your request pursuant to section 15A (b) of the OIA. We will reply to your request by no later than 27 September 2016 or earlier if possible.

The extension is required because of consultations necessary to make a decision on your request are such that a proper response cannot reasonably be made within the normal 20 working day time limit.

You have the right under section 28(3) of the Official Information Act to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of our decision to extend the time limit for responding to your request. A request must be made in writing to:

The Ombudsman
Office of the Ombudsman
PO Box 10 152
WELLINGTON

Yours sincerely

Colm Kearney

Acting Manager - Policy and Planning